
From: JISKANI, Shah Nawaz [mailto:jiskanis@who.int]  
Sent: Friday, 18 March 2022 10:24 am 
To: Naila Nizam <naila@ctc.org.pk> 
Cc: HADI, Unaiza <hadiu@who.int>; irfan@ctc.org.pk 
Subject: RE: Services of District Monitors through CTC for Islamabad 
 
Dear Naila 
As discussed over phone, attached are CVs of two candidates for the positions of two District Monitors 
(TORs attached). 
 
Kindly issue them contracts once P.O is received to you. We need their onboarding from 28th March 
2022 for 6 months. 
 
Best Regards 
Shah Nawaz 
 
From: Aneela Qasim <aqasim@who.int>  
Sent: Friday, March 18, 2022 9:12 AM 
To: JISKANI, Shah Nawaz <jiskanis@who.int> 
Cc: BUTT, Jahangir <buttja@who.int>; HADI, Unaiza <hadiu@who.int> 
Subject: RE: Services of District Monitors through CTC for Islamabad 
 
Dear Jiskani sb, 
 
Jumma Mubarak! 
 
Requisition approved & PO will be received early next week. Meanwhile you can onboard the DM from 
22 March,2022. 
 
Regards, 
 
Aneela 
 
From: JISKANI, Shah Nawaz  
Sent: Friday, February 4, 2022 12:02 PM 
To: Aneela Qasim <aqasim@who.int> 
Cc: BUTT, Jahangir <buttja@who.int>; HADI, Unaiza <hadiu@who.int> 
Subject: Services of District Monitors through CTC for Islamabad 
 
Dear Aneela 
EPI requests services of CTC for hiring of two District Monitors for Islamabad initially for 6 months which 
may be extended for another period of 6 months later. 
Attached are TORs and Budget. 
 
We request your support for hiring through CTC under their existing LTA with PEI. 
 
Best Regards 
Shah Nawaz Jiskani 
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Monitoring & Evaluation Officer 
Expanded Programme on Immunization 
WHO Representative’s Office in Pakistan 
NIH Premises, Chak Shahzad, Islamabad - Pakistan 
 
Office: +92-51-84-32-400, GPN: 62501 
Mobile: +92-301-340-2477 
E-mail: jiskanis@who.int 
Web: http://www.emro.who.int  
 

 
 

mailto:jiskanis@who.int
http://www.emro.who.int/

